
From: WILLA J OWEN
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Rules
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 6:39:49 PM

Dear Mr. Brown:

I strongly oppose the proposed coal ash rules. They do not regulate coal ash strongly enough and the
process excludes non-English-speaking Illinoisans from having their voices heard since the documents
and hearings have only been provided in English by the IPCB. 

Please consider the harm the coal ash will bring to the community after companies have made their
money and left.

Sincerely,
Jean Owen
1420 Raymond St.
Joliet, IL 60431
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